
	
  

	
  

 
 
 
 
 

3rd Annual IFC Gives Back Charity Golf Invitational 
 

Dear Potential Sponsor, 
 
 The Florida State University Interfraternity Council is proud to present our third annual 
IFC Gives Back Charity Golf Invitational, which will be held on April 9th 2016 at Don Veller 
Seminole Golf Club. This annual tournament benefits the FSU Student Foundation’s Protect Our 
Professor’s Campaign which is a fund raising campaign that was started in the early spring of 
2009 by a dedicated group of students, faculty and administrators. Their goal was to raise 
awareness of the budget cuts facing the university system due to the major economic and fiscal 
crisis in the Florida Legislature for that year. They also raised money for the purpose of easing 
financial cuts made to key academic areas of the university. In a matter of months, they raised 
$140,000 for this purpose. 
 

Over the past two years, we have seen our proceeds increase from $10,000 to $15,000 
and hope to continue this trend on an exponential curve.  We have high aspirations for this event, 
and can only improve in both exposure and fundraising.  We offer a variety of sponsorship 
opportunities to provide valuable recognition for your company or business, as we look to 
develop our event from last year as well as build mutually beneficial relationships to carry into 
future years. Whether you are looking to develop new customer connections or to entertain 
existing clients, this tournament will provide you and your clients with an experience that is both 
enjoyable and worthwhile from start to finish. Not only will we offer a great golf outing, but we 
are also fortunate enough to offer our participants a wonderful lunch, ultimate high-end raffle & 
auction items from various Tallahassee companies, and much more. 
 
 On behalf of The Florida State University Interfraternity Council, we thank you in 
advance for your consideration and hopefully your sponsorship in the 3rd Annual IFC Gives Back 
Charity Golf Invitational. If you have any questions or would like further details, please feel free 
to call the Interfraternity Council Administrative Vice President, Christopher Miquel, at (954-
999-2990) or email at fsu.avp.ifc@gmail.com  with the subject line – IFC Gives Back Sponsor. 
Feel free to visit www.fsuifcgivesback.myevent.com to find related forms for more information. 
 
In Seminole Pride, 
 

                Christopher Miquel         Clark Rahman  
               IFC Administrative VP           IFC President 
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3rd Annual IFC Gives Back Charity Golf Invitational 
Benefitting: The FSU Student Foundation’s Protect Our Professor’s Campaign 

April 9th 2016 at Don Veller Seminole Golf Club 
Chair: Christopher Miquel (954)-999-2990  

www.fsuifcgivesback.myevent.com 

 

SPONSORSHIP / IN KIND DONATION FORM 
I would be happy to provide the following donation for the 2016 IFC Gives Back Raffle/Auction. 

Monetary donations will be considered sponsorships. I understand that the donation is tax-

deductible (based on the fair-market value of the item) as allowable by law.  

 

Company/Individual: ____________________________________________________________ 

Item and Description: ____________________________________________________________ 

Restrictions: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Fair Market Value: $_________________ (Please Check One) Sponsor: ____ Donation: _____ 

Contact Person: ________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________ State: ___________________ Zip Code: _________________ 

Phone Number: ______________________________ Fax: ______________________________ 

Email: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature: _____________________________________________________________________ 

(Please Check One) Item Mailed: ________ Item Needs to be Picked Up: __________________ 

The item must be mailed/picked up before March 25th, 2016 

Please make check out to IFC Student Foundation. 

Your company will receive recognition the day of the tournament. Thank you for your generous donation! 

FSU Interfraternity Council Administrative Vice President: Christopher Miquel 

Phone: (954-999-2990) / Email: fsu.avp.ifc@gmail.com 

T114 Oglesby Union Tallahassee, FL 32306 (Ask for Chris Graham) 

 

 


